
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 27, 2018 

 
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING 

EMS Zoning Plan Recommendation from the 
Central Georgia Region 5 Emergency Medical Services Council 

 
Please take note that the public hearing scheduled to review the Central Georgia Region 
5 EMS Council’s ambulance zone recommendation, originally scheduled for July 30, 
2018, has been postponed upon consent of the parties.  
 
This matter will be heard Sept. 28, 2018, at 2 p.m. Interested persons may present 
comments in person at this time in the EOC Briefing Room, DPH 3-240, 3rd FL, at 2 
Peachtree St., N.W., Atlanta, GA 30303. 
 
Comments on the zoning plan recommendation may also be submitted in writing 
addressed to: Zain Farooqui, Associate General Counsel, Georgia Department of Public 
Health, 2 Peachtree Street NW, 15th Floor, Atlanta, GA 30303.   

 

 
J. Patrick O’Neal, M.D. 
Commissioner 
Director of Health Protection 


